
 
 
From:  Di   
Sent: 31 December 2023 14:31 
To: Gate Burton Solar Project <GateBurtonSolar@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject:  
 

Too large a scheme for the area, the visual impact will be detrimental.   
 
I feel that, for future food security, farm land should be used for agriculture.  
 
The government's stated aim is for 300,000 new homes - why don't these all have solar panels on 
their roofs? Why aren't brownfield sites utilised?  
 
Everyone I speak to is against large scale solar farms so I'm unsure how we describe ourselves as 
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